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               Topaz News 

Learning 

We have been busier than Santa’s elves this week in Topaz class. Some of us have been 

pretending to be elves in our role play. 

      

We have also been busy preparing some things for the school fair later today. Please try to 

come along and support us and the ‘Friends of Alexander Hosea’ tonight. If you can’t your 

child’s craft items will be available from the classroom next week. We are selling candle holders 

for £2.50 and elf snacks for £1.50. Reindeer food will also be available for 50p. 

All monies we raise as a class can be spent on items to support the learning of the children. We 

will talk to the children about how we think we should spend the money. In the past we have 

bought sand pits, wooden building blocks and dressing up clothes. 

    

 

Class helpers 

I haven’t heard from anyone with any free time yet but it would be a really great help if you 

have an hour to spare. Please email me with your availability if you have had the checks to be a 

helper in school. Thank you,    Sally Windmill 
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